

Dear United Nations Global Compact

Subject: Request for extension of the deadline for the publication of the annual Communication on Progress

We recognize that a fundamental requirement for participation in the United Nations Global Compact is the annual preparation and publication of a Communication on Progress (so-called "COP"), which includes a statement by the CEO of continued support for the United Nations Global Compact, a description of practical actions on the principles of the United Nations Global Compact as well as a measurement of the results obtained or the expected results.

Having said that, we are informing to your Dear Organization to be late in the creation, sharing and publication of our annual COP report due tonon-derogable reorganization commitments due to the division of tasks and responsibilities in the Holding and in the investee companies, including Ambiente S.p.A., with particular reference to the ESG management criteria, as well as to the activities related to the approval of financial statements for the year 2021.

Therefore, we hereby ask for an extension period in order to allow us to publish a Global Compact Active COP (so-called "GC Active COP"), which describes the progress of our company and the efforts made to implement the principles of the United Nations Global Compact, as well as meeting the requirements of the GC Active level.

Our new COP report will be published on the United Nations Global Compact website by 30 July 2022.

We trust in the understanding of the reasons given and thank, in advance, for your approval of our request.

Sincerely.

San Vitaliano, June 30, 2022











